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AEMA Passing Out Parade,

\

Mr Karthik
Nithiyanandam

Mr Girish Sreeraman

he passing out

ceremony of the 23~

batch of Graduate
Marine Engineers (GME)
cadets of Anglo Eastern
Maritime Academy (AEMA)
was an unforgettable event
that will be remembered by
the cadets and all those who
attended the ceremony for a

long time.

The ceremony was conducted at
the lush green AEMA campus at
Karjat on 30" June.

Mr Girish Sreeraman, Country
Area Manager DNV GL,

India, was the Chief Guest

on the occasion. Mr Karthik
Nithyanandam, Head of
PrimeServ Diesel India & MD of
MAN Diesel & Turbo Lanka Pvt.
Ltd. and Mr Homiar S Poonawala,

\ An Unforgettable

TR

Mr Francis Akkara

Fleet Director Technical, AESM
were the Guests of Honour.
The event was graced by Mr
Francis Akkara, Vice Principal &
Assistant Director, AEMTC and
several senior managers from
Anglo Eastern Group.

The chief guest and other
distinguished members were
taken through the Academic

Mr Tejinder
PS Bhamra

| o

a’i

block and showed various projects

which gave them a glimpse of the
training imparted in the academy:.

Parents, Cadets, Faculty members
and staff gathered in the
auditorium exuded an atmosphere
of pride, happiness and joy. Cadet
AbhishekVashisth hosted the entire
event, ably supported by his fellow
cadets.




Addressing the Cadets, Mr
Sreeraman, said, “AEMA has
imparted the right skill and
knowledge required, but its
upto you to take it ahead.
Develop the right attitude,
enhance your skill and deliver
your best every time onboard —
that’s the key to success.”

Capt. Bhamra, Faculty member
of AEMA told the students that
hard work and dedicatedness
was the key to success.

Mr Akarra stressed on the

need and importance of having
social interaction onboard with
the peers. He iterated, “ Social
interaction helps you combat
stress and mental ill-health.

[t also comes to rescue at the
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times of crisis, distress and
personal issues.”

Mr Karthik Nithyanandam
advised the students to

“Keep up with your learning.
The industry is constantly
undergoing change and it’s
important to be abreast with it
in order to survive and sustain,”

Mr Homiar S Poonawala
appreciated the energy levels
of the students at AEMA and
highlighted the need to have
good teamwork on board. .

Prize distribution ceremony was
conducted, where the cadets of
GMEZ23 batch were appreciated
for their academic, work shop
and other skills.

The event concluded with a
group photograph followed by
the Vote of thanks by Cadet
Piyush Sharma.

AEMA’s training programme
inculcates in cadets the right
sense of responsibility towards
the profession. During the
rigorous training course, the
cadets are imbibed with the
sense of responsibility, team
spirit, time management,
appropriate application of
knowledge and lateral thinking
which, according to AEMA,
will remain embedded in them
throughout their career. M8




